The proposal of Women in Black Belgrade, Serbian Network

Women in Black of Belgrade consider as the most important to be focused on certain issues. So, that there is enough time to discuss and make conclusions as European Network.  Those issues should be selected by the commission of yours, among the proposals of all WIB`s from Europe, as those which were mentioned the most frequently in the proposals sent by the last week before the event.
To us, would be precious to be able to present shortly specific and actual problems of our communities, so that we could exchange actual info on the greatest problems which harm women the most and then we could agree which of those are the crucial for our mutual actions in the future. 

Therefore, we would be able to create our short and long term goals, our Network could work upon in the future and cooperate, based on previously made conclusions regarding crucial problems (regionally and planetary) we have defined as such, which are the most important and threatening for women, planetary.

But, the most important for us is the possibility to meet, finally, to check if we can confirm our Network as firm and reliable, to communicate directly, because it is a success itself, knowing how complicate task it is to achieve and therefore we THANK YOU in advance for taking over the initiative and conducting the process of organizing the meeting of all European WIB.
We hope it will improve our efficiency and influence on our communities as well as wider, regarding facing, reacting and finalizing problems and strategies of our mutual fight.
